From "CORRIGAN, ERIN" <ECORRIGA@CBSD.ORG>
Subject FW: work groups for scenario planning
To "KOPICKI, JOHN" <JKOPICKI@CBSD.ORG>
Date Wed, 17 Jun 2020 18:44:36 +0000
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Hi, John. Thank you for the call earlier. Our team looks forward to the weekly updates from you or Andrea regarding the health and safety planning. Thank you
also for offering to provide the names of our membership who are currently involved on that team. We look forward to receiving that.

You mentioned that some of the same group will be asked to participate in additional work once PDE puts forth the educational guidelines. We are aware that
many organizations including PSEA, PSBA, and PASA have been involved in those discussions.

Our team requests that CBEA officers be invited to participate in that aspect of scenario planning so that we may disseminate accurate information to our
membership with first-hand knowledge of the discussions.

Thanl:s so much.
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To: DIDI _R."Mm«mmoecsso ORG>

ARAH <SBERMAN @CBSD.ORG>; CIRULLI, LISA <LCIRULLI@CBSD.ORG>; CORRIGAN, ERIN <ECORRIGA@CBSD.ORG>; MARTIN, ROBERT
o;e-muuo JANE <JPoblano@CBSD.ORG>; STRIANO, GREGORY V <GSTRIANO @CBSD.ORG>
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| ""ay%o‘ ”“’ia membcr reach out to tell me that there are work groups meeting twice weekly regarding scenario planning

msrare seg;té‘the state. Not one CBEA officer was included in any of the groups. We would like that rectified at once as we had
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